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Tiburon Peninsula Village

Assisting Marin's older adults to remain active, connected and
independent in the place they call home

November 2019 Newsletter

Upcoming Tiburon Peninsula Village Events

Crazy Week!

Wow, it's been a crazy week! Hope everyone did ok with the power
outages. Turned out to be a fortuitous time to be delivering those emergency
fanny packs, no?

Pictured below are Paola Kulp, Peter Davis (with Rotary member Roger
Williams) and Lois Cannaday (with volunteer Doug Woodring). This project was
funded by the Rotary Club of Tiburon Sunset. The packs are being delivered by
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TPV volunteers and Tiburon Sunset members. | you still haven’t received one,
you will shortly. You can call or email Cherie Sorokin to ask her about when
your delivery is scheduled. 415 789-5305.
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November Events Worth Noting
Sudha’s Sale

Starting this Saturday is the annual Sudha’s Treasures Pop Up Sale at Town Center in
Corte Madera. This is a great opportunity to pick up some wonderful gifts for yourself or
others while at the same time benefiting Marin Villages! Sudha manufactures high quality
goods for museum stores and retail establishments such as Bergdorfs. At the end of the
year, she sells the very same merchandise at steeply discounted prices for the benefit of
selected Marin nonprofits. For the second year in a row, Marin Villages is a beneficiary of
Sudha’s generosity --along with Whistlestop and the Marin Symphony. Come see for
yourself. The store opens this Saturday at 10 am. The sale continues for only two weeks,
so don’t put off going. If you need a ride, call the office. Perhaps we can arrange a

shopping trip together!
Pictured below are Marin Villages volunteers Beth Livotti and Annemarie Clark, showing off

some of the jewelry and one of the many scarves available at the sale. There are some

great bargains!
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10th Anniversary Celebration

November 17th, 11:30 am to 2:00 pm
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We will wind up our 10th anniversary celebrations with a luncheon. Comedian
Josh Kornbluth will be our speaker.

Sunday, November 17th at 11:30 am
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at the Marin Country Club.

Come join a TPV table and celebrate Marin Villages 10th anniversary at the

beautiful Marin Country Club in Ignacio. This is the last of the fabulous 10
events we’ve held this year in recognition of our growth from a gleam in the eye
of our founder Loulie Sutro to one of the largest and busiest villages in
nationwide village movement.

Our speaker will be Josh Kornbluth, a comedian and film maker, as well as the
Hellman Visiting Artist at UCSF’s Memory and Aging Center, and an Atlantic
Fellow for Equity in Brain Health at the Global Brain Health Institute. He’s
making a series of brain- and justice-related online videos, titled Citizen Brain,
as well as working on a one-man show and a feature film both of which deal
with brain-related issues.

Tickets are $100 of which $50 is a donation to Marin
Villages. Questions? RSVP? Need a ride? Call the office: 415 457-4633.

Click here to make your reservation or call the office to sign up (415-457-
4633) or go to our website at marinvillages.org on our calendar!

We hope to have a really big crowd for this final event!

Coffee at Rustic Bakery on the Boardwalk
Thursday, November 14, 10:30 to 11:30 am
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No need to RSVP, but if you need a ride, please call the office to arrange it. Do
join us! Dutch treat coffee and pastry, and always interesting

conversation. Look Cherie or Gatian, and for the Marin Villages tent card on
one of the tables.

Thanksgiving. And, of course, Thanksgiving on Thursday, November

28!, Wishing everyone the long end of the wishbone and plenty of pie,
however you decide to celebrate this quintessential American holiday.

Looking Back at October

On the day the electricity died, we celebrated Diwali, the Indian festival of lights.
This was a friend and fundraiser at Cherie Sorokin’s home in Tiburon and the
9th of our 10th anniversary events. Miraculously Lakshmi, the Hindu goddess of

prosperity, arranged for the lights to stay on until after the party ended at 8:00
pm! Whew. But, of course we also had plenty of candles. See below.
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Pictured above in the group photo are Neelam Kanwar, who explained the
holiday and made sure the food was authentic, Cherie Sorokin, Hostess and
President of Marin Villages, Eddie Rivero, Marin Villages Volunteer, and Diane
Castro, Volunteer and Administrative Coordinator. The photos on top and at
right are of the alter that Neelam created for Lakshmi and Ganesh, Hindu gods

Looking Forward to December

Save the Date for our Holiday Dinner on Monday night, December 16 at 5:30 at
the home of Cherie Sorokin.

MARIN
VILLAGES Empowering older adults to keep active, connected and
independent in the homes and communities they love.

Our Paths - Our Choices
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